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April 12, 2021 

 

 

Dear Senator John Reagan, 

 

On March 9, 2021 the Town of Epsom voted to urge that the General Court of NH, when 

redrawing the maps of political districts within the state following the census, will ensure fair and 

effective representation of New Hampshire voters without gerrymandering.  Additionally, the 

voters urge the General Court of NH to carry out the redistricting in a fair and transparent way 

through public meetings, include communities of interest, and minimize multi-seat districts.  The 

voters in Epsom want to petition to the General Court of NH for its own exclusive seat(s) in the 

NH House of Representatives, ensuring that the State Representatives properly represent the 

town’s interests. The Article passed 507 to 172. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Laura Scearbo 

       Epsom Town Clerk 


